
123 Main Street 
White Plains, New York q S914 681.6200 

J. Phillip Bayne NewYorkPower Executive Vice President 

Authority Nuclear Generation 

February 17, 1984 
IPN-84-06 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Attention: Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director 
Division of Licensing 

- Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Subject: Indian Point 3 Nuclear Power Plant 
Docket No. 50 - 286 
Response to Generic Letter No. 83-37 

Dear Sir: 

This application serves to amend certain sections of 
Appendix A to the Operating License in accordance with the 
requirements of Generic Letter No. 83-37 regarding 
NUREG-0737 Technical Specifications.  

Attachment A to this letter contains an item by item 
discussion of the Technical Specifications requested in the 
Generic Letter. The proposed page changes to the Technical 
Specifications are included in Attachment No. 1 and the 
Safety Evaluation for the proposed changes are included in 
Attachment No. 2 of the enclosed "Application for Amendment 
to Operating License". Enclosed for filing are three (3) 
signed originals and nineteen (19) copies of a document 
entitled "Application for Amendment to Operating License", 
together with forty (40) copies of Attachment Nos. 1 and 2 
thereto, comprising the revised Technical Specification 
pages and the associated Safety Evaluation.  

The proposed Technical Specification changes are being 
submitted in response to a request from the NRC staff and 
serve to clarify the existing Specifications. Therefore, 
the Authority has determined that this application for 
amendment of the Technical Specifications is exempt from a 
licensing fee per Footnote 2 to 10 CFR 170.22.  

It is requested that the proposed changes to Section 6 of 
the Technical Sepcifications be coordinated with the 
additional changes proposed in the Authority's submittals 
dated July 21, 1982 (IPN-82-55), March 8, 1983 (IPN-83-21), 
May 3, 1983 (IPN-83-34) and September 30, 1983 (IPN-83-84).  
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In accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.91 a copy 

of this application for amendment to the Operating License 

and the associated attachments is being submitted to the 
designated New York State official.  

Should you or your staff have any questions regarding this 

matter, please contact Mr. P. Kokolakis of my staff.  

Very truly yours, 

J. P. Bayne.1 
Executive Vice President 
Nuclear Generation 

cc: Resident Inspector's Office 

Indian Point Unit 3 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

P. 0. Box 66 
Buchanan, New York 10511 

Jay D.Dunkleberger, Director 

Technology Development Programs 
New York State Energy Office 

2 Rockefeller Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223


